
 

 
 

Minutes | 15 July 2019  
16 July 2019 
  
At a Meeting of the Menheniot Parish Council held in Menheniot Old School on Monday 15 July 10 July 2019 at 7pm 
there were present: Mr Jerry Tucker (Chair); Mrs Eve Easterbrook (Vice Chair); Mr Tony Ball; Mr Nathan Pearce; Mrs 
Sally Kendall; Mrs Lilian Hooper. 
 
Clerk to the Council: John Hesketh 
 
There were no members of the public in attendance 
 
 

Minute  Agenda Items  

73/2019 Chairman’s Welcome  

74/2019 Apologies for Absence  
Received from Cllrs Turner, Cade and Rowe. None received from Cllrs Clarke or Sneyd. 

75/2019 Members’ Declarations  
No declarations made or dispensations requested. 

76/2019 
 

Public Participation  
None 

77/2019 Community Governance Review  
Councillors discussed the CGR Briefing Note and asked questions of the Working Group. It was 
RESOLVED to accept their recommendation that there should be no changes to the current systems 
of governance in the parish. This means that the historic parish boundary should remain as it is and 
that the current number of councillors and parish name should remain as they are. Proposed: Cllr 
Pearce. Seconded Cllr Ball. All agreed. 
 

78/2019 Meeting closed – 1925 

 

 


